
State Senator Connie M. Leyva
Chair, Senate Select Committee on Manufactured Home Communities

along with Assemblymember Eloise Gómez Reyes 
and Assemblymember Freddie Rodriguez
invite you to attend a 

Mobile Home Community 
Town Hall Meeting
October 11, 2017 at 1:30 pm
Fontana City Hall • 8353 Sierra Ave., Fontana

A panel of experts and state officials will discuss issues and 
answer questions related to mobile homes in California, including:
 ≥ park inspections
 ≥ California Health and Safety Code
 ≥ registration and titling
 ≥ free 2017 Mobile Home Residency Law books 

For more information and to RSVP, contact 
Eric Guerra at 916.651.1517 or eric.guerra@sen.ca.gov.
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